
Dubultu prospekts 114, Jūrmala
Price: 1200 €  / mon.

Total Area: 134 m2

Land Area: 1000 m2

Tastefully decorated, cosy house with balcony and terrace

Dubultu prospekts 114, Jūrmala
Deal: RENT
Type: Houses
Total Area: 134 m2

Land Area: 1000 m2

Sale Price: 1200 €

Tastefully decorated, cozy
house with balcony and terrace.
 

On the ground floor there is a
spacious living room with
fireplace, office or bedroom,
fully equipped kitchen and
bathroom.
On the second floor: two
bedrooms, one with access to
the balcony, bathroom with
shower.
In the yard there is a nice
terrace where you can spend
time in warm weather and enjoy
a delicious breakfast.
The house is fully equipped with
all necessary furniture and
appliances, except for one
room, a office/bedroom, which
can be furnished as you want.
Gas heatin...



Location


